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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Awards Two Employees with Personal Achievement Awards 
 
Alpena, Michigan, December 08, 2023 - 
Congratulations to Alpena Alcona Area Credit 
Union (AAACU) team member Denise Chapman on 
being the recipient of the 2023 Personal 
Achievement Award during our Annual Board and 
Staff Holiday Party. 

The Personal Achievement Award is presented to 
an AAACU employee(s) who has dedicated their 
own time and made a conscious effort towards 
improving themselves educationally over the past 
year. Certain criteria are evaluated when selecting 
for this award, such as credit union related 
courses the applicant is currently taking or have 
completed, attendance at credit union training 
events and seminars, community involvement, 
and attendance at credit union and chapter 
events. 

Denise Chapman is a full-time employee in the 
Accounting Department and recently graduated 
from Northwood University with a degree in 
finance. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with 
membership eligibility open to any resident in the state of Michigan. As of October 31, 2023, 
AAACU provides service to 45,932 members with total assets equal to $760,881,471. 

 

Pictured: Donald Mills, Denise Chapman and Charlie 
Negro 


